GENERAL NEWS



Dropping rocks

The city began a landscaping project at the intersection of Highways 101 and 126 on Wednesday. Volunteer Wilbur Ternyik is pictured directing Public Works crewman Ron Rainwater who places boulders into position. Ternyik, former mayor, city councilor and port commissioner, chose the boulders from the Mapleton rock quarry. He will plant junipers, pines and azaleas within the next couple months. Mike Bones, owner of Bones' Nursery, will plant rhododendrons, and the Florence Garden Club will plant bulbs and perennials. Arolf Salo contributed \$1200 as a memorial for his wife, and the Garden Club donated \$300 to the project. Also pictured is volunteer Matt Ternyik.